
 

 

 

State Water Resources Control Board 

 
PUBLIC STAFF WORKSHOP FOR THE PROPOSED 

DESIGNATION OF KAWEAH SUBBASIN AS A PROBATIONARY 
BASIN UNDER THE SUSTAINABLE GROUNDWATER 

MANAGEMENT ACT (SGMA) 

 
Thursday, June 27, 2024, 5:30 PM – 8:30 PM 

 
Sequoia High School (Multi-Purpose Room) 

1040 N Woodland Ave. 

Visalia, CA, 93291   

 
Agenda 
 

1. Opening Remarks 

2. Background on Groundwater & the Kaweah Subbasin  

3. Overview of State Intervention Under SGMA  

4. Plan Issues Described in Staff Report  

5. Proposed Requirements for Groundwater Extractors  

6. Public Q&A on Probationary Hearing Process 

7. Presentation from the Kaweah Groundwater Sustainability Agencies 

8. Next Steps 

9. Public Comment (Starts at 7:00 p.m.)  

 

 


